St. Maurice Catholic Church

202 East Jackson St./ P.O. Box 206

Brewton, AL 36427-0206

Rectory: 251-867-5189

Fr. Pat’s cell # 251-769-3324

Pastor: Rev. Patrick J. Madden

Deacon: Terrence Anderson

Deacon-elect Stephen Tidwell

pshamrock72011@gmail.com

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Parish Council Membets

Sat. 5-5:30 PM and anytime by appointment

BAPTISM: Please contact pastor when you

anticipate a baptism in the near future. Lisa Templeton — Religious Education 209-3396

WEDDINGS: Please contact pastor at least 6 Fred Nordmeyer — Parish Life 867-2692

months prior to the anticipated date. Wiley Downing — Finance 362-0166

ILLNESS: Please contact the Rectory & leave a Stepilen Tidwell — 369-3157

message, ot call Fr. Pat’s cell number, when a Terry Anderson — Deacon 809-0051

parishioner is ill or in the hospital. Richard Thelen (231)798-8115
Trish Noble (251) 564-4404
Jamie Holland — Maintenance 363-3697

WEEKEND MASSES: Saturday, 6:00 PM; Sunday, 9:00 AM
WEEKDAY MASSES: Tues. & Thurs., 6:00 PM; Wed. & Fri., 8:30 AM
Hispanic Mass — 3rd Sunday of the Month @ 11 AM

Monthly Schedule:

January 17: Adult Study Group will start back

January 18 & 19: No daily Mass

January 21: Sunday School 10:00 a.m. / Spanish Mass 11:00 a.m.

January 27 & 28: Catholic Charities Appeal with guest speaker Mrs. Shannon Roh
January 28: Sunday School at 10:00 a.m.

January 30: T.V. Mass at 11:00 a.m.

We will be sending out from time to time parish wide emails to update
everyone about upcoming events etc., please contact Fr. Pat if you have
something to include in these emails.

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
13" & 14™, 2018

COLLECTION RESULTS FOR JANUARY 6™ AND 7™ REGULAR WAS
$3,205.00 AND DEBT REDUCTION $822.00

We have a parish website: www.saintmauricebrewton.org log on
and watch us grow.

Fr. Jose Mesa will cover all next weekends masses for Fr.
Pat who is traveling to Richmond to baptize his niece’s little
daughter.

Our Annual Youth Bingo fund-raiser is scheduled for
Saturday February 10t, supper with bingo after mass.

Parish Council will have 2 positions available, prayer and
discernment will be in February. Please pass on to Fr. Pat
any nominations you have.

From Fr. Pat a big thank you to all who have dropped off-
good food while I have been dealing with respiratory
problems during the Holiday’s. Ps. It's all gone!

We will have Soul Sisters on February 21st instead of
February 14th due to that day being Ash Wednesday and
Valentine’s Day. We will also play bingo at our next
meeting.

Save the date: Confirmation will be held on Wednesday,
March 21stat 6:30 p.m.



